

News from the Head

Issue 30 12th June 2017



Firstly, I would like to update you on the arrangements regarding me leaving. For this half term the governors have made the decision to have a period of transition to allow me to attend important meetings at my new school, and also to allow Miss Simpson time to make important decisions regarding the Autumn Term 2017 when she will be acting Head teacher. On these days Mrs Henson will be providing cover for the Year 6 class to ensure that there is continuity in their learning.

Back to this week, it is the turn of Year 4 to take part in canoeing with the Arthog Outreach leaders. This again will take part over 3 days, with the class split into 3 groups.

On Wednesday some of our children will be attending the annual Kwik Cricket Tournament at Cound. This is a new date after it was called off because of the rain last week. We have refunded anyone who has paid as William Brookes will be providing the transport.

Parent consultations are this Thursday. Your appointment times will be coming before Wednesday. If you still haven't completed a slip, please call into the office to see what is still available.

Year 6 will be attending an Athletics morning at William Brookes School on Thursday. This is an opportunity for our Year 6 to meet other Year 6 children from other primary schools and take part in a variety of athletic events which William Brookes offers.

Finally, a reminder that it is Crucial Crew next Monday for Year 6. They will leave here at 9.00am and return for the end of the school day. Pupils will need to arrive to school wearing their PE kits and must bring a packed lunch and a drink with them.

Sarah Passey

Dates for the diary



Attendance Winners

KS1 Year 1 100%



KS2 Year 3 99%

ell done

Congratulations to Isabel Cummings in Year 3 who ran the Westminster mile in London last weekend to raise money for the neonatal unit at St George's hospital in London. Her cousin was born there at just 25 weeks and is now home and doing well. Isabel completed the mile in 9 minutes 32 seconds. Fantastic!

Club News.

- Girl's Football is back on this week.
- Power Bootcamp Club has now finished for this half term.

BROSELEY FESTIVAL IS BACK AND IT'S BIGGER THAN EVER! JOIN US FOR 2 FANTASTIC DAYS OF LIVE MUSIC ON 2 Stages, GREAT FOOD, SUPERB SHOPPING & A FUNFAM IN THE HEART OF BROSELEY HIGH STREET SATURDAY 17TH JUNE 2017

DEFINITELY MIGHTBE - U2.1 - THE ENDINGS HEAVY SOULS - THE INDIGO MACHINE - CHEVY BEL AIR

SUNDAY 18TH JUNE 2017

BACK 2 MIAMI - SKABURST - CORKYS CATZ

